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The Book Fair will be in school from Tues-

day 12th March until Monday 18th March. It 
will be based in the hall after school until 
4.00 p.m.  

The school benefits greatly from the com-
mission on each book we sell and after the 
last Book Fair, the school received over 
£300 worth of free books.  

The children will also be receiving their 
World Book Day voucher next week. The 
voucher will entitle you to £1 off the price 
of your chosen book, so please come along 
and support us.  

If you are able to help set up or sell at the 
Book Fair, then please let me know. We look 
forward to seeing you there. 

Mrs Beale 

 

You may already be aware that Friday 15th 
March is Red Nose Day.  

The aim of Red Nose Day is to raise mon-
ey for the Comic Relief charity which 
helps support activities for those less 
fortunate both in this country and world-
wide.  

This year we would like the children to 
wear their uniform as usual, but include 
one red item, such as a sock. We would 
also like the children to bring in a small 
donation. 

E-SAFETY 

 

Recently there have been some reports in the news about games, apps or sites children are 
accessing  on the internet. We thought that it would be timely to give you some reminders of 
how you can support your child to use the internet responsibly and safely. Some useful hints 
for how to keep your child safe online include : 

 

 Talk to your child about what games, apps and sites they are using—are they age 
appropriate? 

 Ask your child to show you how they use these applications. 

 Remind children that a ‘friend’ on a game is a stranger as they don’t know the real 
person. 

 Reassure your child that if someone asks them to do something they don’t like 
online or in a game, they should talk to their parents or us at school. 

 

Please see attached two information leaflets giving some tips around the game Fortnite and 
MOMO, which you may have seen much abut on social media. As always, if you have any fur-
ther concerns please do let the school know. 

Thanks for your support 

Mrs Smith 
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13.02.19 Girls football match (specific pupils) 

13.02.19 Hockey Tournament (specific pupils) 

13.02.19 Curling Competition (specific pupils) 

13.02.19 Cotswold Farm Park trip (Reception) 

26.02.19 Big Battery Hunt 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 
letters by contacting the office. 

 

 

Parent Support Advisor 

 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, has 2 sessions availa-
ble for her next visit on Wednesday 13th 
March 2019. 

 

If you would like to discuss worries or con-
cerns about your child, Sophie is able to of-
fer advice and support.   

 

This can be related to behaviour, feel-
ings/emotions, parenting, social issues, gen-
eral well-being and she can also help you to 
access local services which also support fam-
ilies.   

 

To book an appointment slot please call in to 
the school office 

Upcoming events in 2019 

 

Wednesday 20th March - Play — Year 3 pupils (pm) 

Wednesday 3rd April  - Play — Year 1 pupils (pm) 

Wednesday 3rd April  - Reports out 

Friday 5th April  - School closed at 15:15—end of Term 4 

Tuesday 23rd April  - School opens at 8.45 for Term 5 

 

 

 

 

Please come to check if we have any of your lost 
items before Thursday  7th March 2019. 

 

After this date all items will be recycled. 


